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Community Infrastructure Levy (CIL)
Funding Available

The Parish Council has received funding via Hambleton District Council (HDC), with regards to the above levy.   The CIL is a charge which local authorities (District Councils) place on most types of new development in their area.
The CIL is to be used to pay for infrastructure identified as required to support the development growth in the Parish.
The Parish Council has to account for the spending of the money, in an annual report to HDC, therefore the Parish Council will need to keep accurate records of both the applications for the funds and the spending of the levy.
Organisations/groups in the parish, who wish to bid for funds from the levy, can apply to the Parish Council.  There is an application form to complete to request funding.  
Contact details for the Parish Council are at the bottom of this newsletter.
DOG FOULING
Complaints have been received regarding dog fouling in the Parish.
This is particular unpleasant for people out walking, cutting grass and is dangerous for children out playing.
Please clear up after your dogs, use the bins provided.
NEXT PARISH COUNCIL MEETING
The next Parish Council Meeting will be held on Monday 27 September, at 7pm. Venue to be    West Tanfield Memorial Hall. Further meeting dates will be on the Parish noticeboards.

NEW EMAIL ADDRESS FOR THE PARISH COUNCIL
The Parish Council has a new email address:
clerk@tanfieldpc.co.uk



Clerk to the Parish Council:
Ms Alison Carter
c/o Highfield House, Thornborough, North Yorkshire, DL8 2RH
Tel: 07762403999
clerk@tanfieldpc.co.uk
http://tanfieldpc.co.uk
The Parish Council has been meeting virtually, for over a year to consider several items of business.  However, we are back meeting in the Memorial Hall, West Tanfield.
NEW WEBSITE FOR THE PARISH COUNCIL
The Parish Council has a new website, the site is still being worked upon but do take a look. 
http://tanfieldpc.co.uk
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REGENCY 


DEFIBRILLATORS
These are installed in:
 The Memorial Hall, West Tanfield 
Telephone box in Thornborough
Telephone Box in Nosterfield
Should you know of the defibrillator being used in any of the locations, please inform the Parish Clerk as soon as possible, details are at the bottom of the newsletter.

PLANNING APPLICATIONS
Check the latest planning applications on line at http://planning.hambleton.gov.uk
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